

University Hospital of Brooklyn
College of Medicine
School of Graduate Studies
College of Nursing
College of Health Related Professions

Center for Community Health Promotion and Wellness

Vicki Fenton, CEO and President The Eve Fenton Love-All Foundation, Inc. Grand Central Station P.O. Box 1258 New York, NY 10163-1258

December 17, 2010

Dear Ms. Fenton,

On behalf of the 4 O'clock Diabetes Club, we would like to express our deep appreciation for your Foundation's donation of \$100.00 for the kids in our support group. This is truly a wonderful gift that will go towards activities for the children in our diabetes club. It is important that they have fun learning about diabetes management especially in a club with children going through the same experiences. Your donation is very much appreciated.

Thank you again.

Sincerely,

Betty Jung RN BSN

Patient and Community Health Educator

Center for Community Health Promotion and Wellness

cc: Dawn Hagerty, RN, CDE

Maria Yomtov, RN, MSN, CDE

Sondra Hirsch, RN, MS, CDE

Lisa S. Smith, CCLS